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March 20, 2020 

Dear Crown Point Students & Families, 

Hello Everyone! Please know your teachers, Mrs. Brannock, and I are thinking about you 

every day during this trying time. We hope you are well and that you are enjoying this 

time away. Today you will receive your first set of instructional materials. Also, some of 

you may have already received information online for your classes. You must be very 

excited to get started! We are happy to continue educating you from afar, though we miss 

seeing you in the building. Your teachers will be contacting with you by phone calls, 

emails, Google Classroom and/or live chats! 

As information on COVID19 is continually changing, we will do our best to update you 

with factual information. We wish we could say when we will be back together again but 

we cannot with certainty. What we can tell you is that we are working hard to make sure 

you have what you need for today, tomorrow and for the duration of our school closure. 

If you need help, please do not hesitate to reach out to us, your teachers, or the Main 

Office.  

Yours in Education, 

 

Mrs. Brannock & Mrs. Celotti 

Home of the Panthers 
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